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Dear Parents, 

Get ready for some fun in the sun! Our annual Summer Fayre is just around the corner, and we'd love 
for you to join us on Saturday 6 July 2025 12pm-4pm. More details about the exciting activities and 
stalls will be shared closer to the date. 

Matched Funding Opportunity 

Did you know that your workplace might help our fundraising efforts? Many companies offer a 
matched funding scheme, where they'll match the money their employees raise for charities. This 
could significantly boost the funds we raise for the school. Please check with your employer to see if 
they offer this fantastic scheme – it's a brilliant way to double your contribution without any extra 
cost to you! Please contact the GPPSA on GPPSA @hotmail.co.uk. 

Sponsorship and Prize Donations 

We're also reaching out to our wonderful community for support. If you own a local business or know 
of any companies that might be interested in sponsoring our Summer Fayre, please let us know. We 
have various sponsorship opportunities available that offer great exposure for their brand. 

We're also on the lookout for donations of raffle prizes. Whether it's a voucher, a gift basket, or a 
new item, every donation helps us create an exciting raffle for everyone to enjoy. Please contact the 
GPPSA on GPPSA @hotmail.co.uk if you can help with sponsorship or prize donations. 

Guess the Bear! 

The GPPSA will be coming around to classes next week with our popular "Guess the Bear's Birthday" 
game! For just 25p per guess, children can try to pinpoint the teddy bear's exact birthday. Each child 
can have a maximum of four guesses. It's a fun challenge, and there's a cuddly prize for the winner! 

See attached flyers for more information. We're really looking forward to a fantastic Summer Fayre 
and appreciate all your support in making it a success. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

GPPSA 
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